
 
 

WE ARE HAPPY TO OFFER OUR PATRONS DRIVE-THRU, PHONE ORDER, CARRY-OUT AND 
ONLINE ORDERING, OUTSIDE DINING AND LIMITED INSIDE DINING DURING THE CURRENT 
TEMPORARY MANDATES BY THE STATE OF IL.  OUR CURRENT TEMPORARY HOURS ARE: 
 
    Sunday - Thursday:  10:30 AM – 9:00 PM 
    Friday - Saturday:  10:30 AM – 9:30 PM 

 
 At The Patio, we have always been committed to providing our patrons with great food, 
quality service, and a clean and safe environment. For over 40 years, we have considered our 
patrons and our staff part of our family. We continue to uphold the highest sanitation standards. 
With the emergence of the Coronavirus / COVID-19 pandemic, we are taking additional measures 
to ensure everyone’s health and safety.  
  
 We are following all local and federal government directives while our restaurants 
continue to serve patrons, and are taking these additional precautions: 
 

1. Educating Staff:  All employees have been educated in the signs and symptoms of the 
Coronavirus and the safeguards that can be taken to minimize the risk of contracting 
the virus. 

 
2. Increased Sanitation Guidelines:  All food-service employees are required to wash 

hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds frequently throughout the day. All 
food-handling staff are required to wear approved gloves when handling food 
product. We are disinfecting surfaces more often and extending cleaning procedures 
to include disinfecting all items on every table after each use. Hand sanitizer 
dispensers are available for our patrons. 

 
3. Sick Employees:  We want to minimize exposure for both our employees and our 

guests, and employees are being asked to stay home if they are sick. 
 

4. Encouraging Guests to: 
a. Wash your hands frequently and use a paper towel to dry. 
b. Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth. 
c. Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
d. Stay home when you are sick. 
e. Cover your nose and mouth when you cough or sneeze with a tissue, and then 

dispose of the tissue. 
 

We are doing everything we can to ensure the safety of our employees and patrons and 
will continue to monitor the situation. We appreciate your patience and cooperation. 

 
       Sincerely, 
       John Koliopoulos, President 


